Stockholm 20t of March, 2021

Statement of Continued support

With this letter Movestic is pleased to confirm its continued support regarding the Ten
principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labor, environment and
anti-corruption. With this communication, we confirm our continues commitment to the
principles and making it part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our
company.

Being a provider of occupational pension, private pension and insurance related to life and
health, our position gives us a unique opportunity, as well as a responsibility, to influence.
We have the possibility to, encourage and help both our business partners and our
customers to act with a long-term focus on the Ten principles.

Our company is developing digital services and information tools to inform, engage and
educate towards inter alia more sustainable development. Ultimately this will contribute to
the global shift and drive demand for more sustainable investment products and services.

To this letter we attach the Communication on Progress (COP) outlining our most recent
actions. Our responsibility as an insurance company with focus on both pensions and
insurance cover for life and health, is to contribute to a more sustainable development, both
from a collective and individual perspective. Movestic’s sustainability work covers three
areas, responsible investments with focus on the long-term sustainability of our society,
financial security for our customers, now and in the future, a long-term sustainable working
life for our employees and for society as a whole.
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